CARNOUSTIE LADIES GOLF CLUB

INSTITUTED 1873

Mewsletter No 17.

Welcome to Carnoustie Ladies' Golf Club's newsletter. We hope to keep you informed of all the exciting things happening in your golf club.



Hi Ladies, September already - where does the time go! Our activity for August was an outing to St Andrews to play a putting competition on 'The Himalayas'. Our individual winner was Fiona
Joss and our winning team consisted of Linda Sinclair, Ray White, May Ritchie and Wendy Clarke. Refreshments were in the St Andrews
Clubhouse. It was so enjoyed that there has been a request to make it an annual competition. The front of our club will be repaired and painted in the middle of this month, weather permitting. The committee have been discussing club access. Please will you let us have your thoughts about having a ramp fitted or perhaps an extra rail at the right-hand side of the front steps and grab handles at the door. We could discuss this at the AGM.

Wendy

Junior News

Heather came 12th equal in the Wee Wonders final last weekend at St. Andrews, a great result. Her trip to America was such an experience and she was very appreciative of all the interest and support from the ladies in our Club.

Some of our girls have been playing every week with the Links coaching and have enjoyed their golf this summer. Joan

Himalayas Putting Afternoon, more photos on the

website.









Club News

Ally McRobbie, Painter & Decorator, will be painting the outside of the club, windows, pillars and the underneath beginning 19th September, Weather permitting that is!

A new honorary members board and a new Captains board are now ready and will be hung next week.

The new Glenmuir Catalogue is now in the club.

Fund Raising

Bonus Ball Winners

25th July-Roll Over

1st August - Elsie Hamilton

8th August - Betty Ross

15th August - Marjorie Stratton

22nd August - Roll Over



Club Competitions

Congratulations to all our finalists. Can you ensure that all matches are played before 10th
September to give the engraver time to deal with our many trophies!

With that in mind, time to look out the trophies from last season and give them a polish and return them to the back room for engraving for this season's winners.

100 Club August

No. - 49 Jean McNicoll

No. - 51 Jean Reyner

No. - 39 Jean Price

£34.20 was donated to Cancer Relief on behalf of the club, Many Thanks.

Dates for your diary

Mon 18th September – Afternoon Tea 2.30pm (only 2 spaces remaining)

The Next Committee Meeting is scheduled 3rd October. Any issues or suggestions you would like raised, please speak to any committee member.

Any items for the newsletter please email them to Fiona at fiona-joss@hotmail.co.uk